[image: ]

STATE OF WASHINGTON
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Nursing Care Quality Assurance Commission
P.O. Box 47864
Olympia, WA 98504-7864

The Governor’s office is recruiting for each of the following vacancies on the Nursing Care Quality Assurance Commission. The vacancies are for:

· Advanced Registered Nurse Practitioner. 
· Public Member.
· Licensed Practical Nurse.
· Registered Nurse Faculty member of a four-year university nursing program.
· Registered Nurse Faculty at a two-year community college nursing program. 
· Staff Nurse providing direct care. 
· Registered Nurse Manager or Nurse Executive.

The Governor appoints 15 members to the commission; seven registered nurses, three licensed practical nurses, two advanced registered nurse practitioners, and three public members.  

There is a need for candidates with diverse backgrounds and geographic representation.  The Governor looks for people to study the issues and make decisions in the best interest of the public.  

The commission meets six times a year, usually on the second Friday in January, March, May, July, September, and November.  The commission’s legislative mandate is to protect the health and safety of the public.

If you or members of your organization want to apply, go to https://govforms.dynamics365portals.us/application-form/ and complete the application. 
Please submit your application by March 31, 2021.  

Thank you for your consideration.  Please contact Shad Bell at shad.bell@doh.wa.gov, or 360-236-4713 if you have questions. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,

Paula R. Meyer, MSN, RN
Executive Director
Nursing Care Quality Assurance Commission
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